5% oo Digite«!

<. A" Learning STUDIO SCHOOL BRISTC
- DESIGNING THE FUTURE

Federation www dintechstudioschool co.uk

2 February 2018

Dear Parents/Carers
Re: Non-Uniform Day
We have decided to make Friday 9 February a non-uniform day for Year 11 students. Students in non-

uniform are asked to donate £1 towards the Jessie May Charity. More information on the charity can
be found at https://www.jessiemay.org.uk.

A reminder that 12-16%" February is half term and students will return on Monday 19 February at
8.30am as normal.

Yours sincerely

Lis Jolley
Principal
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